

John R. Kasich, Governor John B. McCarthy, Director

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy

Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

THROUGH:

Jim Tassie, Medicaid Policy Chief

Ohio Department of Medicaid

FROM:

Rafiat Eshett, Medicaid Health Systems Administrator

**Bureau of Managed Care** 

RE:

Agency Response - Managed Care Five-Year Rule Review (OAC 5160-26-02.1, 5160-26-03, 5160-

26-05, 5160-26-05.1, 5160-26-10)

DATE:

March 26, 2015

Thank you for your recent review of the proposed Managed Care Five-Year Rule Review packet (OAC 5160-26-02.1, 5160-26-03, 5160-26-05, 5160-26-05.1, 5160-26-10). Based upon your recommendation for no changes to the rule, the Ohio Department of Medicaid will proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

50 W. Town Street, Suite 400 Columbus, Ohio 43215